MEMORANDUM

TO: Paul DATE : 16th May 1989
FROM: Roger RE: Aston Martin
DB2

Please put this note with the other papers you have in your
file on this car.

The previous owner of the car, the man who rebuilt it, was
Peter Lee on 09277-66326. Peter lives at Kings Langley.

The spare bonnet is with Aubrey Finburgh and I will try to
get it down to Unit K as soon as possible.

I have checked my photographs at home and as far as I can
see Peter Lee is correct and our car has the DBl instrument
panel which is identical.

Peter is obviously a mine of information about the car and
I suggest that we invite him down for a bacon sandwich and
a cup of coffee one morning and natter to him. I am sure
he would be interested to see it and I know that he would
be pleased and keen to see your DB3S and our other bits and
pieces.

The DB2 was previously owned by the man who at one time owned
your Jean Bloxham DB3S so you and he ought to get together
at some time as well!

ROGER PERKS




